
Join us for the first Community Lunch of the year that is 

2017.   It  is a chance for folks to come along with ideas 

around what the community lunch space will look like 

this year.  Due to extra organisational demands we want 

to see if anyone in the local community is able to and/or 

wants to organise this space for 2017 alongside us here 

at Benarrawa.   It is a chance to reflect on how and if this 

space is meeting community need and how we can im-

prove it.  

Bring a Friend! Invite Your Neighbour!!  And 

please also bring a plate of food or a drink to     

share. 

COMMUNITY LUNCH 

You’re 

invited! 

BENARRAWA COMMUNITY 

DEVELOPMENT ASSOCIATION 

Date:   TUESDAY  7th February 2017

Time:  

Please let us know if you are able to come by calling John or Paula on 
3379 9925 or by emailing benarrawa@westnet.com.au  


